AUAP CWU NEWSLETTER

Arrlval & Orlentatlon February 22 ~ March 3, 2023

CIasses. Wélée to CWU!

(O[o St NeI R {pl-Nol-To[[alallale NI W-\S/.\HeI(-W Students arrived on February 22nd and were met by the AUAP
designed to help students be staff in Seattle. After a two-hour bus ride to Ellensburg, students
successful in American style were warmly greeted by their residence hall staff. After checking
classrooms. Students are taught into their rooms, everyone enjoyed a campus tour and met with
useful classroom phrases and how CWU staff who helped get their CWU email accounts and wifi set

to share their opinions actively. up!

Topics covered during Orientation It was a busy first week for students as they had many
Week: orientation sessions to learn about safety, campus resources,

* Greetings policies, how to get involved in CWU activities and AUAP
Rt Clely Rl ERSpelidlieCldeil Hrograms, and how to live successfully in the US and with

* Money American roommates. There were also plenty of "Mixer" events
* Introductions & Invitations where students were able to meet and talk with many CWU

LRSIV ICIASICIIERSRI T CRVIeTpleTs CIN 1M students, AUAP staff, and get to know each other better.
e Food & Ordering

e Directions and Exploring
Ellensburg
Regular AUAP classes begin on
March 3rd.

Students have already had two special classes with CWU
students and several classes with CWU Classroom Volunteers.
These special opportunities have given the AUAP students a
chance to build their English confidence and improve listening
skills. This group of students is fully embracing the AUAP motto:
‘Don't Be Shy" and is very active and trying their best to speak to
new people!
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The first weekend allowed everyone a chance to get outside,
meet new American friends, pdrticipate in campus and hall
events, and explore downtown Ellensburg and the CWU
campus a bit more. Students had fun participating in a photo
scavenger hunt, learning how to use public transportation,

shoppin?, and trying new foods at local restaurants during
tours of Ellensburg.

Ct

Students and AUAP Staff got to know each other a bit better at
the AUAP Welcome Party. Activities included popular American
Ice Breakers such as "Find Someone Who," "Telephone,” and
‘Charades.” Lots of fun, laughter, and snacks were had by all.

Repge>

At the end of the second week, students and their roommates
joined the AUAP Roommate Mixer. Lots of fun was had as

students got to know their roommates a bit better by playing
games and chatting over snacks.




A\ XN S
Pl
A NVEER K
LB S4P
O 4 L A4
LS
<EDNEKS
IR N
SN
RDIELIN
RIW L
DI X
KX
RNAEQ
SAERIR

SH1uLH
\mw._”_..m\/ o
O < T
WL |
TN\ 2 46
REOND
/YA
| 8O
TKRERRR

./

& "Charades."Z |
BARED . KWIC)

7Ehone,"
AZAS!
TEL7T

"Tele

i)

XEEKXH ,
AYUSN g YAFE)
AXKEKSSO
HZXRNSH6

AUAPR 2y 7 DI TIVALIN—T 1 TlE, BEL
ERDFELI, PMEPERZIFSTHRICT ST X

Someone Who,"
J—LZzLELT. X




